
 

 
 
 
Inclement Weather 
With the weather starting to really feel like winter and the possibility of snow and/or ice in the coming weeks, please 
watch for Parent Alerts and/or Facebook postings for any possible changes to the school schedule. 
 
Warm Outer Clothing 
Remember that students are still getting fresh air as the weather allows.  Make sure they have coats, gloves, and hats 
available. 
 
Basketball & Volleyball 
Basketball has resumed, and volleyball will be starting soon.  There is still time to volunteer to help with the gate or 
concessions.  Contact Mr. Yagow about volunteer opportunities. 
 
Bowl-A-Thon 
The Bowl-A-Thon event is being revised and will be rescheduled for February.  Information will be sent home soon. 
 
National Lutheran Schools Week 
January 21-27 is National Lutheran Schools Week.  TLS students will sing in the church service on January 28.  Please 
join us for breakfast at 8am, Sunday School at 8:30am, and church at 9:30am.  Students will need to be signed in by 
9:20am.   
 
Field Trip 
A field trip has been scheduled for February 27 to take part in the Maple Syrup Days at Forest Glen.  Drivers will be 
needed. 
 
Absences 
If students are going to be absent, parents must notify the school office by calling 217-442-4311 or sending an email to 
tls.office@trinityadvancedlearning.org with the reason for the absence, such as “ill, doctor’s appointment, etc.” 
 
 
 
Date to Remember 
1/12  -  JV Basketball at Home, 5pm 
1/13  -  Varsity Volleyball at St. John, Buckley; 9:30am 
1/18  -  School Board Meeting, 5:30pm 
1/20  -  Varsity Basketball Shootout at Trinity 
             First Game at 9am, Last Game at 6pm 
1/21-27 - National Lutheran Schools Week 
1/22  -  Varsity Volleyball at St. Thomas, Philo; 6pm 
 

  January 12, 2024 

mailto:tls.office@trinityadvancedlearning.org

